
FRMA families,

There are several important announcements in this week’s newsletter:

Spring Parent Conferences
Spring conferences are scheduled for Thursday, March 7th, from 4:00-7:00 p.m. There are a
limited number of appointments available. Teachers will prioritize scheduling appointments with
families of students with academic concerns. However, all parents should feel welcome to
contact their child’s teachers at any time to discuss any concerns.

Illinois 5 Essentials Survey
Just a reminder that we are asking for your support in giving Fred Rodgers your feedback by
taking the 5 Essentials Parent Survey. It only takes 10 minutes to complete. Here’s what you
need to do:

1. Click on this link to take you to the Parent Survey.
2. Under Parent Survey, click on Start Here (English) or Empieza Aqui

(Español-Latinoamérica)
3. Enter your email address ONLY if you would like a confirmation after you completed the

survey, but it’s not necessary to enter it.
4. Enter the name of your County (example: Kane).
5. Enter the name of your child’s school: Fred Rodgers Magnet Academy.
6. Answer the question, “How many children do you have enrolled in this

school/center?”
7. Click Login.
8. Read the instructions, click NEXT, and complete the survey!
9. When you get to the last page of the survey, click SUBMIT. You will receive an email

confirmation shortly after if you entered your email address.

If you have any questions, please contact Parent Liaison, Leslie Hernández at: (630) 299-7177
or Principal, Brian Valek at: (630) 299-7175. Thank you for your time and help!

Online Registration
If you need help registering your student for the 24-25 school year or need help resetting your
Parent Portal password, please contact Parent Liaison, Leslie Hernández at: (630) 299-7177 or
lhernandez@d131.org

Coffee with the Principal
Our next Coffee with the Principal is scheduled for Tuesday, March 5th, in person in the LRC
from 10 a.m. - 11 a.m. A virtual meeting will be held later this day from 6 p.m. - 7 p.m. on Zoom.
Here is the link to the virtual meeting. Meeting ID: 729 2302 9359 and Passcode: 5JiK7m
If you have any questions, please feel free to contact Parent Liaison, Leslie Hernandez at: (630)
299-7177 or email at: lhernandez@d131.org

https://survey.5-essentials.org/illinois/?target_name=parent
mailto:lhernandez@d131.org
https://us04web.zoom.us/j/72923029359?pwd=lW0rKmyQJEmQ1gZ0P5aIX4wQRxcEdE.1
mailto:lhernandez@d131.org


Spirit Wear
Magnet Academy has launched an official online spirit wear store. Choose from hundreds of
designs and garments that are delivered to your home in days! To celebrate the grand opening,
use code SPIRIT227 to receive 25% off and get free shipping on orders over $60. Shop at:
https://1stplace.sale/33217.

Have a great week,

Brian Valek
Principal
Fred Rodgers Magnet Academy
bvalek@d131.org
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